
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FORMAL DISCONTINUANCE OF LEGAL PROCEEDINGS 
 

 

Further to its announcement on 1 October 2018 concerning the settlement of legal proceedings 
between Regal International Group Ltd. and Lim Jin Wei in the State Courts of Singapore (the 
“Proceedings”), the Board of Directors is pleased to announce that the Proceedings have been 
formally discontinued. 
 

 

 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
Su Chung Jye 
Executive Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
4 December 2018 

 


